
           Sunday 2nd August 18th   Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Parish Office open  Monday to Friday 10am to 11.30 am  for moment  Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498 

Recenly Deceased 

Edmund O’Connell 

Barry Clifford  

Tom Tannan  

John Mulvaney 

Sheila Mitchell 

Niall Mc Garry  

Michael Mc Inerney  

Majella Halstead  

Pat Jones 

Sr Maria Mortell 

Ciss Hynes  

Daniel Byrne  

Nancy Moran  

                    Anniversary 

Ross Kelly  

Kathleen Murphy  

John Eileen & Tom Sheehy  

Joe Farrell 

Hilary & Vera Martin  

Lily & John Moran  

 

Parish Office will be open 10m to  

12.00pm Monday to Friday  otherwise 

please email  

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or ph 

0876174498 with any requests or 

queries. 

Office and Church Closed this Monday 

3rd August due to Bank Holiday there 

will be a online prayer service at 

10am which you can view on webcam 

Anniversary Masses You can still 

book anniversary masses or any 

masses you require at the 

moment which you can view on 

the parish webcam or attend  to 

book  any  mass for coming 

months please email me at 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com     

or phone me at 0876174498 and 

I will book into Mass Diary for 

you  please try and not leave 

requests for Masses on Fr 

Brendans phone or on Facebook 

as I have the Diary here 

Catheirne 

 If possible anyone who donates 

via  weekly envelopes and whose 

collector is not  calling at moment  

or  if you just wish to make a 

Donation to help us keep the 

Parish running we ask if you can 

log onto our website 

www.stjudesparish.net 

 We now have a DONATE button 

there where you can make a 

donation  to the parish please put 

the 1st line of your address in as 

reference or your current 

envelope no so we call allocate 

donations to your household so 

we can claim the tax back next 

year 

We thank you all for helping us 

out at this time 

Many thanks to all who donated 

so far  amount donated  this week 

1050.00 

You can drop your envelopes or 

Easter Dues into safe at back of 

Church if you are passing during 

the day 

Our Local Conference of the St 

Vincent De Paul Society are 

seeking your help at this time as 

the Society is under a lot of 

pressure to meet their demands 

at this time as we have no  

Church Gate Collections at this 

time the Society would ask if you 

can spare anything to lodge 

directly to their bank account 

using the following IBAN 

IE62BOFI90075483434073 or 

you can drop donations into Safe 

at back of Church just put VDP on 

envelope any help would be 

appreciated We wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the sum 

of 1080.00 donated during July  

 Daily Mass Monday to Friday  

Admittance is  by Ticket only if 

you don’t have a ticket we ask 

that you continue to watch online 

if you have a mass booked for any 

day  and would like to attend 

please let me know a few days 

before  and I will try to allocate 

spaces for you  

087 6174498 

Weekend masses will be done via 

a lottery so you will need to put 

your name down on a list for 

whichever mass you wish to 

attend again please email  

judesparishpffoceat the moment it 

will be approx. every 4 weeks we 

have to give 1st choice of seats to 

those who have Months Mind or 

Anniversary Masses booked  

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com or 

phone Catherine 0876174498 

We will have a draw every Friday and 

phone or text the 50 people who can 

attend each Mass 

Church opening for private prayer  

Monday to Friday Church will open from 

10.15 am to 5pm if there is a funeral 

church will open from 12.30 to 5pm  

Saturday Church will remain closed 

until 6.15 when we will open for 

evening Mass at 6.30pm there will be 

an online prayer service each Sat 

morning at 10am which you can tune 

into on our webcam,  

Sunday Church will open for 10am & 

11.30am Masses if you have put your 

name down on list you will get a text 

or phone call on Friday to say if you 

can attend our weekend masses 

otherwise we would ask that you 

continue to watch on our webcam 

Church will close after the 11.30pm 

Mass to facilitate cleaning and 

Christening which are taken place on 

Saturday & Sunday afternoons at 

present so please note there is no 

public Adoration or either Saturdays 

Sundays or Bank Holidays a present. 

mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmail.com
http://www.stjudesparish.net/

